
 

 

Welcome from the Headteacher 

 

On behalf of St Michael's Church of England Academy, I would like to thank you for your 

interest in the post of Teaching Assistant.  

I am delighted to be the newly appointed Headteacher at St Michael’s Church of England 

Academy. This is an exciting time for the school, and I am passionate about building a strong 

community, where high aspirations and high standards are expected for all. Our Christian 

Vision and Values underpin everything that we do, and I am driven to ensuring that every 

student at St Michael’s can flourish and be their very best.  

We are now part of the All Saints Multi Academy Trust and you will enjoy all of the benefits 

that this will bring. I am looking forward to St Michael's being the school of choice in the 

local community and beyond.  

We are pleased to announce an exciting opportunity in our fantastic Academy. You will play 

a crucial part in shaping the future of our Academy. Our community is diverse: academically, 

socially, and culturally, and it is this diversity which makes it such a special place to work. It 

is truly an exciting place to be.  

We are seeking an enthusiastic Teaching Assistant with a good work ethic, a sense of moral 

purpose and a genuine desire to make a difference to the lives of our young people. You will 

be excited by a new challenge and will have the support of myself and all of the staff at St 

Michael's in your role. You will help us drive change and create a happy and safe place for 

learning together and achieving ambitious objectives. You will be driven by a desire to serve 

our community and young people.  

If you feel that your values and ambitions align with ours, and you believe that you can 

support our journey to deliver our vision, we would love to hear from you.  

Yours faithfully,  

Roy Bellmon  

Headteacher 


